
February	11,	2019	
PVES	PTO	Board	Meeting	Minutes	
	
Meeting	began	at	8:45am	and	was	presided	over	by	Teresa	G.	
	
Last	months	minutes	read	by	Dee	Dee	F.	Motion	to	approve	made	by	Kathy	Z.	and	
seconded	by	Doreen	J.	
	
Treasurer’s	Report	was	read	by	PTO	treasurer,	Jenny	T.	
	
Bank	Account	Balance-		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 $4,060.77	
Deposits	(box	tops)-		 									 	 	 	 	 	 	 $1,075.30	 	
Remaining	Budgeted	Amount-	 	 	 	 	 	 	 $1,439.99	
Reserve-	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 $2,620.78	
	
Membership	Report-	 	 110	Members	to	date	
	
Old	Business	
	
No	old	business	
	
New	Business	
	
1.		February	Box	Top	Contest-	PTO	will	be	counting	on	Thursdays.	We	have	740	
box	tops	after	the	first	count.	Board	will	be	updated	in	the	cafeteria,	½	box	tops	
and	½	run	for	funds.	Brought	to	attention	that	the	box	tops	are	being	offered	on	
less	products,	which	affects	our	total.	We	may	need	to	come	up	with	another	way	
to	raise	funds	as	this	is	our	main	source	of	funds	to	run	PTO.	
	
2.		Run	for	Funds-	98	students	registered	and	$3,500	raised	to	date.	Prizes	to	be	
delivered	all	week	by	PTO.	Go	Go	Squeeze	did	not	come	through	for	the	donation	
for	students	if	we	meet	the	goal.	The	board	voted	on	PTO	handling	the	treat,	
motion	to	approve,	Karen	T.,	seconded,	Ashley	C.	
	
3.	Spring	Carnival-	All	preparations	are	in	progress.	Prizes	will	be	ordered	in	two	
weeks,	trip	to	Sam’s	in	three	weeks.	Games	and	all	details	will	be	handled	and	
ready	by	the	next	meeting.	Set	up	this	year	will	begin	before	school	releases,	



around	2:30.	We	will	borrow	Ker	plunk	from	the	church	again	this	year	with	a	few	
new	games	from	the	vendor.	
	
4.	5th	Grade	T-shirts-	Voted	on	the	design	last	Friday.	95	students	and	4	teachers.	
PTO	will	vote	on	the	assistance	of	t-shirts	at	the	next	meeting.	Last	year	PTO	did	
$5.00	per	student	and	100%	of	the	teacher	shirts.		
	
	
Meeting	was	adjourned	at	9:15am.	
	
	
	
Members	present:	Jenny	T.,	Devin	M.,	Doreen	J.,	Jackie	S.,	Mary	R.,	Cheryl	R.,	
Ashley	C.,	Cathy	E.,	Kathy	Z.,	Kristina	L.,	Karen	T.,	Teresa	G.,	Betty	M.,	Due	Pin	C.,	
Dee	Dee	F.,	Michele	D.,	and	Jan	C.		
	
 
 
 
 
 
	


